
The Fourth Sunday of Easter - April 30, 2023 
Longterm prayers are asked for: Stacey Albert, Irene Alibrio, Patricia Anderson, Bill Briggs,  
Barbara Canzonetti, Cletus Cone, Patricia Cone, Gary Hudkins, Margaret Hughes, Mike Krumrine, 
Florence Kruvka, Claire Lucid, Ann Maltais, Manny Monteiro, Kelly Nauss, Rae Robinson, Francis 
and Joann Rusczyk and Harry Thompson. 

Healing: Zackary Capitao, Frank Williams, Deb Warner, Brody Searle, Elora Cass, Georgie Bethel, and 
Cheryl Hanson. 
Continued Healing: Patricia Cone. 
ECCT Cycle of Prayer: St. John’s, New Haven; St. Luke’s, New Haven; St. Paul’s & St. James, New 
Haven; retirement communities, especially Armsmear; chaplains at retirement communities, and Re-
tired Clergy Chaplains. 
Those who serve our country: Ryan Alexander, Tiana Baptiste, Ryan Beaudoin, Parker Browne,  
Michael Johnston, and Ed Priesser. 
Parish families: Chuck and Susan Searle, Curtis Searle, Molly Sherman and family, Christine Stohl 
and Joy Tomasso. 
Those who have died, and those who are remembered today: William and Ethel Fox, Ida Larkin, 
Phyllis Mugford, Dr. James and Sarah Jacobson and Priscilla Judd. 
 
PRAYER CHAIN: To activate the chain call or email:  
Barbara Campbell – Phone: 860-673-7607  Email: campbellba24@gmail.com  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------------------- 

 

Please remember to send in your pledges and offerings to the parish. The mail in the  
St. Mark's post office box is picked up several times a week. Your pledge payments are  
compiled at least once a month and deposited.  

  Mailing address for financial contributions:  

  St. Mark’s Episcopal Church PO Box 1538 New Britain, CT  06050-1538  

  or send checks electronically to the Church via your bank.  
   

 St. Marks keeps going in God’s way, God’s time, and to God’s glory.  
 

The worship services, the parish office, and ministry to the community adapt and continue. Your 

contributions of time, talent, and treasure are appreciated to make it happen. 

    
 

The Food Pantry ministry continues on Mondays (9 to 2) and Thursdays (9 to 2). 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Saturday, May 20, 2023 - Walk Against Hunger -  

Dunkin Park Hartford -  

If you would like to donate to Food Share AND  

St. Mark’s Food Pantry please see the poster on our  

bulletin board outside the parish office.  

 

Watch the bulletin and Message for more information.  

mailto:campbellba24@gmail.com


Evensong at St. James’  

 

3 Mountain Rd., Farmington 

for the Ascension of our Lord 

Saturday - May 13th at 6:00 p.m. 

  

Guest Musicians and singers will  

compliment their wonderful choir with  

amazing music, as we read the Ascension 

readings, songs and canticles. Please join 

us. 

A reception will follow. 

 


